
Building Inspections - Re: 31 Exchange/46 Market St Fire Alarm Permit Application 

Thank you for the response. The attached is a tenant fee from 2011. I have forwarded to the owner for 
proper response however in the mean time this is holding up the installation of a life safety system that 
the fire department is requiring and is aware of. Are there any exceptions or anyone I can talk to 
regarding priority and plan of action. Thank you?

On Thu, May 15, 2014 at 2:11 PM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
wrote:

Colby, this property has fees still unpaid. No permit can be entered until all outstanding fees are paid. I have 
attached an invoice for the review. 

>>> Colby Malcolm <malcolmcr@efp-efs.com> 5/12/2014 1:22 PM >>> 

Please see attached for permit application. There are two addresses but the system will serve both hence the 
single permit. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you

--
Colby R. Malcolm
Eastern Fire Services
170 Kittyhawk Ave.
Auburn, ME 04210
(207) 784-1507

please visit efp-efs.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As 
a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 

--
Colby R. Malcolm
Eastern Fire Services
170 Kittyhawk Ave.
Auburn, ME 04210
(207) 784-1507

please visit efp-efs.com

From: Colby Malcolm <malcolmcr@efp-efs.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/16/2014 2:13 PM
Subject: Re: 31 Exchange/46 Market St Fire Alarm Permit Application
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